
 

Good News!! 

The Compassionate Friends RVA Chapter  

Candle Light Service has been rescheduled! 
 

The service will be held on Tuesday, December 18 @ 7 pm 
 We'll light candles in memory of our children, siblings, and 

grandchildren. 
 Family and friends are welcome. 
 The service starts at 7 pm - plan to arrive early to fill out a name card 

for your child, sibling or grandchild. 
 Heavy refreshments will be provided. 
 The service will be in the sanctuary. 
 The Compassionate Friends is not a religious organization - we welcome 

everyone. 
 

Memory Table 
You are welcome to bring a picture or other representation of your child to 
set on the Memory Table. 
 

We hope to see everyone on Tuesday 
Plan to arrive early to fill out a name card for your child, sibling or 
grandchild. The service will be in the sanctuary. 
 

Option for first time chapter members 
Since we are re-purposing the December meeting to be the rescheduled 
candle light service, bereaved parents, sibling and grandparents who are 
attending The Compassionate Friends RVA for the first time will have the 
option to attend the candle light service - or meet separately with chapter 
facilitators. 
 
Please share with anyone you had invited to last Sunday's service. 


